
I have been an esthetician in Oregon for 14 years.

I urge you to support and vote yes for HB2970 (and HB2971).

HB2970 restores the ability to use safe and commonly used devices to the Esthetician’s license. 

Devices employing Galvanic, Microcurrent, LED, etc. have been used safely for years by trained professionals. 

With the creation of the Advance Esthetician license, the language caused an unintentional result of removing these safe devices 
from the Esthetician license.

Myself and other estheticians will lose income, and in some cases businesses, if HB2970 is not passed.

HB2971 will bring the Esthetician and Advance Estheticians under the same board so that these costly unintentional detrimental 
outcomes will be minimized if not eliminated.

Thank you


